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Annual Meeting:  PMA Annual Meeting will take place on Zoom (not in 
person) on January 9th at 2 PM.  Elaine will be sending you an email with 
an invitation for a Zoom meeting. For any of you who are not familiar with 
Zoom, please let any of the trustees know. We would be glad to invite you 
to join the Zoom meeting at one of our homes.   
 
 
Exterior Repairs:  Repairs continue on identified units. 
Roofs were just replaced on Units 105 and 115.    
 
Also, trustees are continuing to look someone to do odd-jobs and have 
carpentry skills.  Please contact Julia or Kathy if you have someone to 
recommend. 
 
Snow Plowing and Lawn Care:  Julia is in process of interviewing people 
for these tasks as the current providers are no longer able to work for us.  If 
you have any suggestions, please contact one of us.   
 
 
Seeking Volunteers:  It is time to do a financial audit. This needs to be 
completed in 2022.   Please consider nominating yourself or suggesting 
one of our residents to help. 
 
 
Wishing all of you a wonderful holiday season! 


